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Language Arts 

In reading, we are 

discussing theme and 

character traits. During 

guided reading we focused 

on sequencing events and 

understand that being able 

to sequence helps us 

understand what we are 

reading. Our current read 

aloud is Trumpet of The 

Swan! In writing, we 

continued writing our 

opinion pieces and enjoyed 

some fun Dr. Seuss writing 

activities. We are working 

on different grammar 

skills and vocabulary daily. 

Social Studies 

We have begun learning 

about immigration. The 

children are enjoying 

learning about how, why, 

and when many people came 

to America! They are also 

enjoying learning where 

some of their ancestors 

may have immigrated from! 
 

Math 
We continue to work on 

fractions and will have our 

fractions test on Monday 

3/9. A study guide has 

been sent home. Please 

review and practice with 

your child daily. We are 

also still practicing 

multiplication/division/add

ition/ subtraction daily.  

We will continue to work 

on these skills as the year 

continues. Please continue 

to practice all skills using 

IXL. PLEASE take 

advantage of these 

wonderful resources.  IXL 

and Prodigy are two great 

free resources for home!  
 

 

 

 

Notes from Mrs. Cahill 

We will begin listening and 
responding to podcasts as 
part of our guided reading 

time and center rotations in 
class. If you have not done so 

already, please send in 
headphones or earbuds for 

your child. Some of them 
have some, but they make 

have broken since the 
beginning of the year! Thank 

you for your help! 

Important Dates 

March 19th- Schweitzer 
Science Fair 
March 27th- PTO Bingo Night 
 


